AUXILIARY

of the Congress of Neurological Surgeons

August 1969

(PLEASE TAKE HOME TO YOUR WIFE)

Dear Auxiliary Member:

You are coming to Boston, of course! It's going to be far too much fun to miss. And that includes our Annual Meeting and Luncheon. It will be held out of the hotel at a nautical restaurant known for its seafood and our entertainment will be a Wig Show with lots of good ideas to help each one be more attractive.

I saw Boston under three feet of snow this winter, with hardly a footprint to mar the fields along the route of Paul Revere's ride (where we'll be touring). It ought to be equally beautiful with the first signs of autumn touching those rolling hills. Please do come in time to go with us Tuesday afternoon.

The Mother Church of Christ Scientist is one of the main tourist sights in Boston. We'll be walking through a colored glass "map" of the world and seeing how the Christian Science Monitor is published, as well as admiring the lovely church. Don't get there ahead of us and we'll all go together Friday afternoon.

I'm so glad you're coming.....see you there!!!

Kathie Sharkey Auxiliary President

(PLEASE TAKE HOME TO YOUR WIFE)



CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS School Mississippi 39216

Mark J. Kubala, M.D. 3455 Stagg Drive Beaumont, Texas 77701